
 

 

 

 

5 November 2021 

 

Dear Parents, Carers and Students,  

Thank you to all those students who helped out at Sixth Form Open Evening last night. The event 

was a huge success and we had many positive comments about the student helpers, particularly 

their enthusiasm and subject knowledge. 

A key date for the diaries for Year 13 students, parents and carers is the final exam date which is 28 

June 2022 and the contingency exam date which is 29 June 2022. 

The contingency exam date is used if an exam was not able to go ahead and would be moved to that 

date. It is very important that all students are available until 29 June 2022. 

Sixth Form Behaviour Policy 

This week we have launched the Sixth Form Behaviour Policy, which brings the Sixth Form in line 

with the main school culture and includes a reward and consequence system which will enable 

better monitoring of behaviour. 

Rewards will be awarded in and out of lessons for a variety of behaviours such as good classwork 

and contribution, independent learning, student leadership, creativity, acts of kindness, outstanding 

contributions and many more. Students will receive reward points which can be tracked on 

Go4Schools and each term their reward points will be transformed into raffle tickets for a prize 

draw. Each reward point would equal one raffle ticket. Prizes will be drawn and will be a voucher of 

the student’s choice (1st - £30, 2nd- £20, 3rd- £10). Further rewards such as post cards home and café 

vouchers will also be utilised. 

The consequences system will include three detentions; Friday break time, Friday p5 and after 

school. Students will receive these detentions for the below behaviours. These will also be tracked 

on Go4Schools so parents and carers can monitor these. 

 

I ask that parents and carers support us in the reward and consequence system and you speak to 

your child when you see updates for both. 
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If you have any questions or concerns please email us on sixthform@northleamington.co.uk  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss R Hase 
Assistant Head Teacher - Head of Sixth Form 
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